2018-2019 Start with DDR-1 "Pledge".

Kim:
Hello and welcome to Good Morning, Jefferson!

Today is Thursday, May 23, 2019.

I'm Kim N...I'm Vincent C...I'm Bill W....
And I'm Yves T.Today is Day 2.

Kim:

Did you know that Jefferson Java will have a pop-up shop
every Tuesday and Friday in the morning and during
lunches?

And speaking of proms...

Attention sophomores! We are now forming our prom
committee in order to plan ahead for the junior semi-formal
as well as senior prom. Any sophomore interested in
joining this committee must attend our first meeting on
Tuesday, May 28th at 2:30 in D6. See Ms. Russo with any
questions.

Attention students in grades 9-11 interested in running for
class officers! The deadline to submit contracts and
speeches has been extended until Tuesday, May 28.

If you do not turn those in to your class advisor by the end
of the day on Tuesday, you will not be a candidate for
office. Get on it!



IMPORTANT! If you are interested in completing a LEVEL
CHANGE REQUEST or WAIVER FORM for your schedule
next year, it must be returned by JUNE 1st.

Also, if you want to change any AP or HONORS LEVEL
courses in your schedule for next year, this must be done
by JUNE 1st. NO EXCEPTIONS will be made for this
deadline!

Now here's Bill...

Bill:

Attention all boys basketball players...

There will be a brief meeting on Tuesday, May 28th,
immediately after school in room d-19.

We will be discussing summer leagues and team camp.
Please see Coach DiGennaro with any questions.

In other news...

Attention anyone who applied for PDP next school year...
interviews will be Friday, May 31st during the school day.
You will receive a pass in your homeroom for the
scheduled time of your interview. If you will NOT be here
that day please inform Ms. Wildermuth or Mr. Flatierre.
There will be no makeup interview for people who do not
attend the interview without prior notice!



Attention all PDP Leaders...today, Thursday, is your last
outreach with the 8th graders. Academic 1 students
please report to the auditorium by 9:15 and academic 2
students report by 12:30.

Now over to the Vin...

Vinnie:

Attention all REBEL members: Please visit Google
Classroom to complete the field trip permission forms for
the upcoming field days. We will be traveling to Milton on
Friday, May 24th and to Cozy Lake on Wednesday, May
29th. Please see Ms. Sauer in G200 with any questions.

The summer assignment meeting for AP Chemistry will be
held on Tuesday, May 28 in G 209 at 2:30 p.m.

Please see Mrs. Kula personally if you are unable to
attend and plan to take AP Chemistry next year.

THE AP PHYSICS 1 SUMMER WORK MEETING WILL
BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, MAY 29TH AT 2:30 IN
G-211. SEE MR. GUZIEWICZ IN G-211 IF YOU
CANNOT ATTEND.

(FOOD DRIVE)

The NHS is having a food drive! You can help! From June
3rd to the 14th, you can donate canned goods near the

main office for the Milton United Methodist Church. NHS is
also collecting at the Powder Puff game on June 18, so be



sure to get out there and be the change you would like to
see! Help your community and donate any non-perishable
foods!

Now here's Kim...

Kim:
Now here's Yves with the Shout outs...

Yves:
Today's shout Out goes to...

Tyler Cole for being a sick dude! Tubular!
Keep the Shout-Outs coming!

Now here's Kim...

Kim:

The last day to check out books from the media center will
be Friday May 31st. See Mrs.Towers with any questions.

For all of us here at Good Morning Jefferson,
thanks for watching and have a nice day.

(And keep smiling because it's "Good Morning, Jefferson!"

)






